
CONGRATULATIONS!

PittMed Professionalism Accolade

“…I am writing to let you know how amazing our medical students and interns were 
this block. Each team member went above and beyond to care for our patients…

-We had a patient … that required a biologic to prevent vision loss. Manufacturing 
of this biologic was paused due to the Pandemic. Chris contacted the manufacturer 
directly and in coordination with the patient's endocrinologist to expedite home 
infusion. 
-Chris established such close rapport with one of his patient's that she disclosed that 
she was being abused by her caretakers. Chris was able to file a report with the 
state to initiate further investigation. The patient did not disclose of this to the rest 
of us.”

-- submitted by UPMC Resident
Adult Inpatient Medicine Clerkship, Spring 2021

www.omed.pitt.edu/PAIR

Christopher Hensler
Student, MS4
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